
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

Staff update—Mrs Tullett  joined us for our Harvest  Festival 

last week but is still unable to return to her duties. Mrs Carol 

Bates is supporting in the office until her return. Welcome to 

Mrs N Harding who has begun working with Mrs Mayo in year 3 

and 4 two mornings a week. 

Stars of the week   

This Week 

Year 3 /4 -Thomas 

For excellent football management 

and organisation 

Year 2 – Noah 

For interesting questioning on our 

discovery this week 

Year R /1 — Antonia 

For a very detailed observational 

drawing of a toy doll. 

Week ending Oct 7th  2016 

Letters in the book bags and  

on the website 

 Parent consultations 

 Reception Meeting 

Sharing Learning with  

Parents 
Year 3 /4 Oct 17th 2.30pm 

Year 2 Oct 19th 9am 

Year R and 1 are not having a 

sharing meeting this term as  

Reception will be showing their 

parents around the classroom on 

Oct 13th. 

Worcester News 

Some of our children’s  

photographs are on the 

Worcester News  

website holding our  

Harvest loaf and tasting 

the bread 

Football 

Well done to the yr 3/4 

Football team who came 

3rd in the Interschool 

Football tournament. 

They won 1, drew 3 and 

lost 1. 

Open  

Afternoon for 2017 

children 

Friday October 

14th 

1.30pm 

 Looking Ahead 

  Flu Spray 

Children in year 1, 2 and 3 will have letters offering flu   

immunisation next month in school. Children in year R  and 4 

are not offered this, parents will have to arrange appoint-

ments with their GP if they wish their child to have one. 

Georges Marvellous Medicine 

The whole school will be going to a performance of George's 

Marvellous Medicine in Birmingham on Nov 24th. This is an 

afternoon performance and we will be returning back to 

school around 4pm. Letters will go our next term with more 

information. 

 

BAGS 2 SCHOOLS 

Please fill up and return on  October 18th 2016 

Order your lunches  

before half term please 

Menu and information on 

the website 


